
MEMORANDUM 
FC 14 (02-08-19) 

TO: Board of Directors FROM: Nai Hsueh, 
Board Chairperson 

SUBJECT: Proposed Referral to the 
Environmental Creek Cleanup 
Committee to review current 
Unhoused Related Agreements with 
the County of Santa Clara and City of 
San Jose  

DATE: November 4, 2024 

During the October 11, 2024, Unhouse People and Environment Summit, there was input 
given and commitments received that agencies within the county should work 
collaboratively together to address the unhoused living along the waterways in Santa Clara 
County. 

To help identify proactive collaborative strategies, I request that the Board make an 
assignment to the Environmental Creek Cleanup Committee to review the current 
unhoused services agreements that Santa Clara Valley Water District has with the County 
of Santa Clara and the City of San Jose, to help identify proactive collaborative methods 
that can be pursued to collectively make meaningful progress with the unhoused living 
along the waterways in Santa Clara County. 
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